
Wider Activities 

The Leeds Haydn Players are giving a concert at South Parade         

Headingley on Saturday 18th November at 7.30pm. Tickets £10 on the 

door. 

Need more information? 
If you would like to be more involved in the life of the church then please 

ask where you meet for worship on Sunday, or during the week ring Kate,   

Hannah, Richard, Val or Pam in the church office on 0113 2754989. 

Please leave a message if no-one is available or email info@spbc.org.uk. 

Visit the church website www.spbc.org.uk and watch out for                    

announcements on the South Parade Facebook page too.  

Mission Community Meeting Venues 

Connect   Copper Beech Hub, Copper Beech Avenue, Bramley. 

Cragg   Cragg Avenue, Horsforth, LS18 4LX 

Headingley  South Parade, Kirkstall Lane, Headingley, LS6 3LF  

Café Church ABC Coffee Shop, Asda Complex, Holt Park. 

Sent   South Parade, Kirkstall Lane, Headingley, LS6 3LF 

Large print copies of this Notice Sheet are available from the Welcome 

Team, please ask if you would like one. 

   Welcome to 

    South Parade 

     Baptist Church 

Connect, Cragg, Headingley Morning 

and Sent 

Building Community in Christ, so that all whom the Lord our God calls can 

belong, believe and become all that he wants them to be. 

Sunday 5th November 2017 

If you are new here, please make yourself at home and introduce yourself 

to those around you. Refreshments are normally available during or after 

our Sunday gatherings, please stay and get to know us. 

Sunday Morning 10.30am  

Connect, Cragg Hill and Headingley Morning  

Cragg Hill: Philippians 4v10-20 ‘Discipleship and Finance’;       

Headingley Morning: 2 Timothy 3v16 and Psalm 119 ‘The Disciple’s 

Authority’ 

Sunday Evening 6.30pm at Sent 

Theme: ‘Selfie – How we view singleness’. 

Leeds Arabic Christian Fellowship meets at 3.30pm in the Green 

House at South Parade, Headingley. 
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Next Week Sunday 12th November 

Morning: Cragg Hill: Remembrance Sunday; Headingley   

Morning: ‘Discipleship and Sacrifice’ 

Evening: ‘Parental consent – How we view our parents’. 

Midweek 

Prayer 

Every Tuesday morning we meet between 10.30am and 11.15am in the 

Green House. Prayer requests placed in the box in the Headingley foyer 

will be followed up during this time. 

Every Saturday morning we have a ‘House of Prayer’ at our Headingley 

building. From 8am until 11am the Green House is open for us to spend 

time enjoying God’s presence, worshipping Him together and praying for 

His Kingdom to come and His will to be done in our world, our nation, our 

city, our church and our own lives. Everyone is welcome to come and pray 

for as long as they are able. 

Cell Groups 

We have a broad spectrum of cell groups that meet regularly across our 

four Mission Communities. If you would like to be part of one them please 

get in touch with the Church Office. 

Midweek Track meets every Wednesday at 8pm in Peter’s Office at         

Headingley. Everyone is welcome for Bible study, prayer and fellowship. 

Entrance through the double gates, use the intercom at the tower door or 

contact the church office. 

Upcoming Events 

Youth 

Youth Cell (Year 10+) will return on Tuesday 7th November. 

Across the Church 

Student lunch will be hosted by Diane Hume and Ruth Hughes in the 

Green House. Next week will be hosted by Paul and Chris Whitman.  

The shoebox appeal – Bring joy and hope to children around the world 

through a simple shoebox gift. Drop off your shoeboxes today at       

Headingley Morning or Sent. Forgot to bring your shoeboxes? It’s not too 

late. You can drop them off next Sunday 12th November. To find out more 

or to build your shoebox online please go to https://www.samaritans-

purse.org.uk/what-we-do/operation-christmas-child/. 

Notice of Elections. There will be a Whole Church Meeting at Headingley 

on Thursday 23rd November 7.30pm at which there will be elections for 

elders (5 vacancies), deacons (2 vacancies) and confirmation of two   

Mission Community leaders. Nominations must be received by the      

secretary or church office by Monday 13th November at the latest.      

Nomination forms available from secretary@spbc.org.uk or from the 

church office. 

Volunteers needed for Rewind to Christmas: This is a great opportunity to 

tell local school children about the birth of Jesus, our promised King! We 

have two sessions: Thursday 23rd November and Friday 24th November 

from 9.30am—11.30am. If you could help with both or either of these days 

it would be a brilliant, please see Heather to sign up or find out more.  

Farewell buffet meal for David and Ann MacFarlane, who will be sharing 

about the work in Reggio Calabria and their future plans. On Saturday 

25th November from 6pm-9pm in the Green House, Headingley. Please 

signup on the sheet in the Foyer at Headingley by 19th November for   

catering purposes. Contact Pat Dalgleish if are able to help on the day or 

provide a cake.  

Hey, singers. Who, me? Yes, you! You can’t mean me! Oh yes I can. 

Once again there is the unmissable opportunity to sing in the choir for the 

Carol Service on 17th December. If you’ve sung before, welcome back 

and bring a friend. If you have even the slightest inclination to do so, 

come along and enjoy yourself, singing with about thirty other wonderful 

people. Rehearsals will be 7.30pm—9.30pm on Monday 20th November, 

Wednesday 29th November, Thursday 7th December, Tuesday 12th    

December and the afternoon of the service (17th). If you would like more 

information email Colin on brackleyjones@outlook.com .   
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